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I am in complete agreement with Commissioner Mapps proposals.  What we have done so far has been a waste of
time and money with a worsening situation.  These proposals make sense and deserve a chance to be tried.  There is
no guarantee that they will succeed, but they are the best thoughts that have been proposed so far.
Thank you,
Jay Goodman
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